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Athletics 
 

Please can Parents/Carers make sure your 

child has trainers, tracksuit bottoms, 

sweatshirt and a water bottle with them for 

Athletics in case they go outside? 
 

 

Maternity Cover 

 

We are pleased to announce that Mrs. Firth 

will be covering year 2 while Mrs. Pickering at 

Hevingham is away on her maternity leave. 

 

 

New Caretaker at Hevingham 

 

We are happy to announce that our new 

caretaker Adam will be starting with us on 

Monday 27th March. We are all looking 

forward to him starting with us and hope he 

will be very happy here. 

 

 

Growing Day 

 

Woodgate Nursery and tea rooms in Aylsham 

are having a Growing Day on Saturday 22nd 

April from 2pm – 4pm. No booking is required 

– just turn up on the day and enjoy this free 

event. 

 

Please see attached flyer for more 

information. 

 

 

 

Football 

 

Cawston are after more girls who are in 

years 3 – 6 to join their football team; they 

are a fully registered FA charter standard 

club. If interested, please contact Paul on 

07926 004994. 

 

Questionnaires 

 

For those who have not done so already and 

would like to take part, please can you hand 

your completed anxiety questionnaire to the 

school office ASAP? 

 

Easter Family Learning Day/Maths Cafe 

 

On Tuesday 28th March, we are holding our 

Family Learning morning, from 9am to 12 

noon.  The theme is Easter.  All families, 

younger brothers and sisters, grandmas, 

grandpas, aunts, uncles, etc. etc are 

welcome.  Come along and join us in a fun 

filled morning, making Easter goodies. 

 

Please see attached flyer for more 

information. 

 

In the afternoon, there is a Maths café, 

taking place at Hevingham Primary School, 

from 2pm until 3pm.  Again, all families are 

welcome to come along.  We will be 

transporting all the Marsham pupils to 

Hevingham in the school mini bus.         

 

 

Attendance  

 

January attendance was 94.04%.  

Attendance for February was 94.59%. 

Come on, let’s see if we can get it to over 

96% in March. 

 

 

 



 

Diary Dates 

 
March 

 

Fri 17th – Mufti for a donation towards 

FOMPS Easter Fayre tombola 

Fri 17th - Class 2 swimming 

Tues 21st – Class 2 Presentation of Learning 

Fri 24th – Red Nose Day – Non Uniform, £1 

contribution. Hand your £1 to the office for 

a free sticker!!!  

We hope to have red noses on sale soon. 

Mon 27th – FOMPS Easter Fayre – Village 

Hall 3.30 – 5.30pm 

Tues 28th Easter themed Family Learning 

Day 

Tues 28th – Math’s Reading Café afternoon 

Wed 29th - Morning – Class 1 road safety 

training 

Afternoon Years 3 and 4 Basic Cycling Skills 

training 

Fri 31st – Class 2 swimming 

Fri 31st – Break up for Easter Holidays 

 

April 

 

Tues 18th – School re-opens 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Stanley Jones Summer Adcock 

Faith Medler Alfie Derham 

Charlie Martin Skye Scott-Reid 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board  

Acting Head Teacher 


